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TO LEEDS C¡W COUNCIL L June 2015

Hassan Hashemi

Signorina

19 Merrion Street

Leeds.

LS2 8JE

ENTERTAINMENT LICENSING

REFERENCE NO: PREM/03612/OO1

Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding our licensing application. I understand that there has been an objection from West
Yorkshire Police - (Officer C.A. Arkle PC 5548)

We have spoken to the Officer Arkle regarding her objection. We offered to comply with any

conditíons the police have stipulated, but they are still refusing to lift the¡r objection.

We would like to re-state our position to you that we will be more than happy to agree to any

conditíons or objections raised by West Yorkshire Police.

We are attending a hearing with yourselves on 16'h June 2015 and we would like to state that we are

fully prepared to agree to any further conditions you might place on the application in the hearing.

Yours Sincerely

Hassan Hashemi
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